
WINTER HOLIDAYS 

02-05 January, 2024 
 

Our Winter programme gives 

eligible young people the chance 

to enjoy a range of free holiday 

activities where they will also be 

offered free meals.  
 

It is offered to Islington residents 

who are enrolled in schools from 

Reception to Year 11 (aged 4 to 

16 years old) and who meet at 

least one of the following 

conditions:  

• receive benefits-related Free 

School Meals (FSM)  

• has an Education Health Care 

Plan (EHCP)  

• can be referred by a social 

worker, family support worker or 

other professional. 

 

To find out what’s on and to book places you need to be registered on our 

central booking system.   

Already registered – then just click the Bookings button on our webpage 

Not registered – go to our webpage and follow the steps to registering 

www.islington.gov.uk/lunchbunch 

And there is more… 

This winter we are offering young people and families a food hamper and a 

£12.00 Tesco voucher to make three delicious meals to share with family or 

friends, at home. Why not give cooking a try or if you already enjoy cooking give 

these recipes a go!   

To get a hamper all you need to do is book a hamper using our booking system.   

If you need any help with registering or booking places or a hamper: please 

contact The Lunch Bunch Team 

 Lunch.Bunch@islington.gov.uk 

http://www.islington.gov.uk/lunchbunch
mailto:Lunch.Bunch@islington.gov.uk

